
Dear Chaffey College Students:  
 
As part of the College’s efforts to keep a safe and healthy campus community, we are offering a $500 
incentive for students who provide proof of getting a COVID-19 vaccine booster.  
 
This new incentive effort further supports the College’s fall 2021 COVID-19 vaccine mandate to help 
minimize the spread of COVID-19 on our campuses, protect our students from hospitalization, and keep 
the Chaffey community safe during the pandemic.  
 
How Do I Get My $500?  
 

• Students must be current Chaffey students who were enrolled in Chaffey spring 2022 courses 
on February 16, 2022  

• Students must upload proof of their COVID-19 vaccine and booster by March 25, 2022 
through the MyChaffey Portal 

• Proof of their full COVID-19 vaccination and booster is: 1 Johnson & Johnson or both of the 
two-shot series of Pfizer or Moderna AND proof of their receipt of the COVID-19 booster shot 
(Pfizer or Moderna) 

• If a student already submitted proof of their COVID-19 vaccination and/or booster, they MUST 
resubmit (upload through MyChaffey) to be considered for the incentive  

• Students must have a BankMobile account to receive funding, which will be distributed in late 
May 2022 

 
Thank you for considering getting your COVID-19 vaccine booster and participating in our incentive 
program.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alisha Rosas 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services and Strategic Communications 


